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Tuesday, 20 February 2018 

Strategic Minerals Corporation NL 04R & 05R – Panel Receives Review 
Applications 

The Panel has received an application from QGold Pty Ltd, and an application from 
Ms Veronica Oma, seeking a review of the Panel’s decision to make final orders in 
relation to the declaration of unacceptable circumstances the Panel made in relation 
to the affairs of Strategic Minerals Corporation NL (see TP18/12). 

A review Panel has not been appointed at this stage in relation to either application 
and no decision has been made whether to conduct proceedings.  The Panel makes 
no comment on the merits of the applications. 
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